
Dear Committee members, 

 

I am opposed to SB240 and SB241 and support SB253 and 254. I have been working with Open 

Democracy Action for over a year. They are dedicated to fair, non partisan, non gerrymandered maps. 

Thus far, their collective voices have been ignored as witnessed by the Legislature's recent support for 

HB50 and HB52. Please take the opinions of almost 80 NH towns who voted with Open Democracy 

Action to support fair redistricting. Thank you. 

 

Ann Podlipny, Chester 


